
 
 

LFCC to Host Super Saturday on Feb. 5, 2011  

 
On Saturday, Feb. 5, 2011, Lord Fairfax Community College (LFCC) will host Super Saturday at its 
Middletown campus. Super Saturday is an annual event that invites college-bound students to a location 
near them to receive free assistance in completing the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) 
on-line, the form required by colleges, universities, and private career schools to qualify for federal grants 
and loans.  
 
This year’s event will be held from 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. and will include a financial aid workshop that explains 
the federal and state financial aid process, followed by a Q & A period. The workshop will be held at 10 
a.m. for parents and students who are new to the financial aid process. Computers will be available for 
attendees to apply for federal aid electronically. This event is open to parents and students of all grade 
levels as well as adult students, regardless of the college they will attend.  
 
A $100 Book Scholarship will be awarded to be used at the winner’s college of choice during the 2011-12 
academic year.  
 
Students and/or parents should bring the following items to facilitate the processing of the FAFSA on-line: 

 

Student’s and a parent’s U.S. Department of Education assigned Personal Identification Number 

(PIN); register for the PINs before Super Saturday at http://www.pin.ed.gov; in addition, if you 

already have a PIN, you may also need to activate it even if you have used it in the past. If you have 

not activated your PIN yet, go to http://www.pin.ed.gov and select the “Activate My PIN” link. This 

only needs to be done once and is designed as added security against identity theft.  
 

- Student’s and a parent’s Social Security Number (can be found on Social Security card)  
- Student’s driver's license (if any)  

-  Student’s 2010 W-2 Forms and other records of money earned  

-  Student’s (and spouse's, if married) 2010 Federal Income Tax Return - IRS Form 1040, 1040A, 
1040EZ, foreign tax return, or tax return for Puerto Rico, Guam, American Samoa, the U.S. Virgin 
Islands, the Marshall Islands, the Federated States of Micronesia  

-  Parent’s 2010 Federal Income Tax Return (if student is dependent for federal aid purposes)  

-  Family’s 2010 untaxed income records - Social Security, Temporary Assistance to Needy 
Families, welfare, or veterans benefits records  

-  Family’s current bank statements  

-  Family’s current business and investment mortgage information, business and farm records, 
stock, bond, and other investment records  

-  Student’s alien registration card (if not a U.S. citizen)  
 
For more information, students and parents are encouraged to contact Tracey Shepherd, LFCC Financial 
Aid Specialist, at 540-868-7131, or tshepherd@lfcc.edu.  
 

 

Tracey Shepherd 

Financial Aid Specialist 
Office of Financial Aid 
Lord Fairfax Community College 
173 Skirmisher Lane 
Middletown, VA 22645 
540/868-7131 (phone) 
540/868-7274 (fax) 

 


